Commander
Naval Facilities Engineering Command Chief of Civil Engineers

November 16, 2000

Dear Joe,

The New York and New Jersey Harbor Inspection tour on board
the COE’s vessel HOCKING was outstanding. Many thanks to you
and to Deckhands William Burns and William Fort for providing such a
delightful afternoon. My wife, Terry, and I thoroughly enjoyed the
opportunity to see the city from such a great venue. The cruise was
really one of the special highlights during our wonderful weekend in
New York.

With warm regards.
Sincerely,
M. R. JOHNSON
Rear Admiral, CEC, U. S. Navy

Captain Joseph Meyers

c/o U. S. Army Corps of Engineers
Caven Point Marine Terminal

3 Chapel Avenue

Jersey City, NJ 07305



